Prof. Guy W. Smith, Department of Mathematics.

Dear Guy:

I would like the names of all the A-12 boys who come in late on Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 11:30, so that our people here can check up with these boys and see what has happened to them.

Many times our instructors are forced to dismiss the boys from the playfield after class is over. Many say, "We have no class and we want to play". By having this list we can do a better job in cooperating for prompt attendance in academic classes.

While these boys are forced to bathe at the gymnasium due to the incompletion of bathing facilities at Lindley Hall, our instructors insist that the boys take all their equipment from Hoch or Spencer field directly to the gymnasium so that there will be time conserved in getting to class.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Ccach.